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This Notice is Jointly Published as 

 

Falmouth Notice to Mariners No. 11 of 2025 
A & P Notice to Mariners No. 4 or 2025  

 

VIRTUAL AIS BEACON 
 
Notice is hereby given that Virtual AIS Aid to Navigation beacons have been installed in the Port of 
Falmouth. This is a physical beacon that transmits multiple AIS targets, visible on publicly available AIS 
websites. The purpose of the targets is to assist Masters and Pilots in the safe navigation of commercial 
vessels, barges and tows in the Port of Falmouth.  
 

This notice will be considered routine common knowledge and practice and will therefore not be renewed 

from 1st January 2026. 

 

 

For further information from the relevant CHA, please see below: 

CHA / Harbour Authority Representative Website 

Falmouth Harbour (FHC) Ifor Pedley, Harbour Master www.falmouthharbour.co.uk 

Falmouth Docks & 

Engineering Company (A&P) 
Luke Wills, Port Manager & Harbour Master www.ap-group.co.uk 

 
Issue Date: 04/06/2025 

http://www.falmouthharbour.co.uk/
http://www.ap-group.co.uk/

